
on Operationalizing the Right to Development in 
Implementing the Sustainable Development Goals

INTERACTIVE E-LEARNING MODULE 

The O�ce of the United Nations High Commissioner for Human Rights, the University for Peace, and the 
United Nations University’s International Institute for Global Health are jointly o�ering a free four-week 
interactive and instructor-led e-learning module to train stakeholders on the normative, theoretical and 
practical importance of and mechanisms for operationalizing the Right to Development in the 
implementation of the Sustainable Development Goals. 

THIRD ROUND: 10 OCTOBER TO 6 NOVEMBER 2018                    

INSTRUCTED BY:

 Dr. Mihir Kanade, Head of the Department of International Law and Director of the  
 Human Rights Centre, University for Peace, Costa Rica, and 
 Dr. Obijiofor Aginam, Assistant Director, United Nations University International  
 Institute for Global Health

No fee: The training is o�ered free of charge to participants. 
Expert Design: The module is designed by global experts from several countries.
Ideal Class Size: The training is  limited to 50 participants, allowing for instructor-participant 
and peer-to-peer learning and sharing of experiences.
Dynamic pedagogy: Readings, multimedia, webinars, discussion forums, quizzes, and other 
cutting-edge tools.
Balanced time management: Designed for working professionals; requires 3 to 5 hours per 
week as per convenience; course-weeks begin on Wednesdays to allow weekends to fall in the 
middle. 
Certi�cation: Participants who successfully complete the module will be awarded a certi�cate 
of completion.

Who should apply: sta� members of governmental, intergovernmental, and non-governmental 
organizations, human rights practitioners and defenders, development practitioners, academics, 

students, and others engaged in realizing of the SDGs.

APPLICATION DEADLINE: 15 SEPTEMBER 2018
To enroll, �ll up the application form at www.upeace.org/specialforms/rtd-sdg 

Candidates will be selected on the basis of merit taking into account professional, regional, and gender diversity  
For more information,  write to hrc@upeace.org


